
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Notice of Contract Award 
RFQ #2122-15 

For: Media Campaigns Support 
 

 

As a result of the solicitation response evaluation procedure for solicitation number RFQ 
#2122-15, the Coalition has recommended CTS Agency as the prospective provider with 
which it will seek to contract. 

 

We would like to thank everyone for their submission to our Request for Quotes #2122-15. 
Although another entity’s proposal scored higher by our evaluators, we like to you to consider 
responding to any future Request for Quotes and/or Request for Proposals to our 
organization.  Your submission was well received by us all and we look forward to the 
possibility of future business ventures with your entity. 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

 


